

From the Vatican, 2 January 2023

Dear Students,

His Holiness Pope Francis has received your thoughtful letters, and he has asked me to thank you.

While he is not able to reply personally to everyone because of the large number of letters he receives, His Holiness will remember you and your families in his prayers, and he sends his blessing.

Yours sincerely,

Monsignor Roberto Campisi

Assessor

Year 8 Students
Saint George's Catholic College
c/o Mrs Jennifer Knight
Leaside Way
SOUTHAMPTON
SO16 3DQ
Great Britain



(enclosure)